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Monday 8th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Happy new year. We hope you and your families have had a peaceful and restful holiday.  
 
As mentioned in the parent/carer bulletin last Friday, we would like to take another 
opportunity to gather your views.  
 

We very much welcome the views and thoughts of parents/carers and of our students. We 
work on the mantra that if we know about it, we can deal with it – so we actively encourage 
parents/carers to keep us informed and share anything you feel is important with us.  
 
Like last time, as part of this text message you will have a Microsoft Form link to a parental 
survey – please do take the time to respond. The deadline for this is Friday 12th November, 
12pm, please.  
 
We know and appreciate that strong home-school links are vital to the success of any child – 

and we really do appreciate your time.  
 
If you are interested in what your child is studying, please keep an eye on our social media 
platforms, where we will be adding weekly subject information, so you are aware of what 
your child will be studying. However, if you would like to know about our school curriculum, 

please go to the website link: Curriculum (hermitageacademy.co.uk)  
 
As always, thank you in advance for your time and ongoing support.  
 
With every good wish, 
 
 
 
 

Mrs L Maughan   
Head of School   

http://www.hermitageacademy.co.uk/curriculum

